



Issue 8, Vol. 1

PT/A\*
everychild.one voice.

February 5, 2019

#### **Dates to Remember**

February 1, 2019 Readathon Begins

February 12th

PTA Board Meeting, 5:30pm PTA Association Meeting, 6:00pm

**February 18-22<sup>nd</sup>** Mid-year Break

**February 27**<sup>th</sup> – **March 1**<sup>st</sup> PTA Scholastic Book Fair, Room 15



# **Readathon Update**

Thank you for attending our first Cozy Up with a Book event and Readathon kick off! Readathon packets were sent home in students' Friday Folders.

**Readathon: February 1st – March 1st** 

### **Readathon Packet Link:**

http://www.bluehillspta.org/forms

#### **Reading Prizes:**

300 minutes: Paw Erasers
600 minutes: Make your own Bookmark
1000 minutes: Paw Folders
1500 minutes: Paw Knapsacks
\*\*\$20.00 raised = Paw Squeeze Toy\*\*

Questions: bluehillsptapresident@gmail.com

# **Scholastic Book Fair Dates**



Book Fair Dates: Monday, February 25<sup>th</sup> – Friday, March 1<sup>st</sup>, in Room 15.

**Hours:** Before school, during recess, lunch & after school

arter Scribbi

More details and information to follow! Interested in volunteering at the Book Fair? Please email: bluehillsbookfair@gmail.com

### **Running Club**

Where are our Bobcats running to??
Students were mapped to Southern
California two weeks ago but added
another 200 miles and are near the Palm
Desert area!

Students have run over 600 miles to date!
Mrs. Sabo's class is in the lead with 83 miles.
Following close behind are Mrs. Stearns and
Ms. Tamsen's classes. Let's see how far our
students will run this **Friday at Running**Club!

## **The Crayon Initiative**

KEEP BRINGING IN YOUR CRAYONS/MARKERS!
DONATE YOUR USED AND UNWANTED CRAYONS
& MARKERS TO KIDS IN NEED AND HELP REDUCE
PLASTIC TRASH!

Collection Boxes are in classrooms and GLC, Learning Lab. Students and parent volunteers will help sort the crayons and markers and mail them to respective organizations once a semester.

### Save the Date: Family Math Night

Please save the date for the PTA's 2019 Blue
Hills Family Math Night, coming up on
Wednesday, March 6th, from 6p.m. to
8p.m. in the Blue Hills GLC.
As always, volunteers are appreciated! So that
we may be sure to have enough materials and
food, please RSVP here:

https://goo.gl/forms/Zu0Pta9jMPzqsqj72